Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Blythe, Amy M (Amy) <Amy_Blythe@kindermorgan.com>

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 5:01 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Palmer, David P (Dave); Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Ochoa Vidales, Cesar G; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: El Paso Natural Gas - Line No. 1100 Spike Hydrotest - Segment 5 release site - depth to groundwater
Dear Mike,

My colleague, Dave Palmer, did some research regarding the depth to groundwater. He was unable to find any
groundwater records near the Hidalgo County/Lordsburg area on the USGS government database. The only
historical information he could find was pre-1980, which showed the estimated depth to water in the
Lordsburg area at around 150 ft.

Thanks so much,
Amy

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 12:37 PM

To: Blythe, Amy M (Amy); Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD

Cc: Ochoa Vidales, Cesar G; White, Deborah A (Deb) (Contractor); Palmer, David P (Dave); King, Allen E
Subject: RE: El Paso Natural Gas - Line No. 1100 Spike Hydrotest - Segment 5 release - Request to backfill

[This email message was received from the Internet and came from outside of Kinder Morgan]

Amy,

The NMOCD tracking number for this event (Date of Occurrence: 11/7/2017) is 2RP-4499. A couple of questions: Were
the water samples obtained from the hydrostatic test water? Do you know what the depth to ground water is for that
area? Do you have a contact person with the BLM for this event?

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

From: Blythe, Amy M (Amy) [mailto:Amy Blythe@kindermorgan.com]

Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 11:35 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>

Cc: Ochoa Vidales, Cesar G <Cesar Ochoa@kindermorgan.com>; White, Deborah A (Deb) (Contractor)

<Deborah White@kindermorgan.com>; Palmer, David P (Dave) <David P_Palmer@kindermorgan.com>; King, Allen E
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<Allen King@kindermorgan.com>
Subject: El Paso Natural Gas - Line No. 1100 Spike Hydrotest - Segment 5 release - Request to backfill
Importance: High

Dear Folks,

EPNG submitted the Form C-141 regarding a hydrostatic test leak on Segment 5 of the Line 1100 Hydrostatic Test Project
on 11/20/2017. Included in the submittal was the soil and water analytical results. (I have not received an OCD Tracking
number for this event as of this date). This site is located on BLM lands.

We have successfully completed the hydrostatic testing of Segment 5 and need to backfill the pipe repair site.

Please review the analytical sampling report and provide concurrence that we may proceed with final backfill and
restoration.

Thanks so much,

Amy
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Amy Blythe

Environmental Specialist

Two North Nevada Ave

Colorado Springs, CO 80903
719.520.4813 or 575.644.3336

(Child Ambassador - www.worldvision.org)




